Perspectives on LGB Rights - Group 2
Based on the following extract from a newspaper article argue the case that:

Adoption policies should protect the rights of the child – whatever their eventual sexual orientation – over the beliefs of prospective parents
Christian couple who cannot accept homosexuality challenge their fostering ban

Eunice and Owen Johns will argue that Christians are now being forced to live “in the closet” as the state’s interpretation of equality law favours gay rights over religious freedom. 

The Christian Legal Centre, which is backing the couple, said the future of Christian foster carers and adoptive parents “hangs in the balance”. 

 Gay rights campaigners said the couple’s views were out of date and that councils should protect the rights of a child who may grow up to identify as lesbian, gay or bisexual before the “prejudices” of parents. 

Mr and Mrs Johns' case represents the latest clash of rights resulting from equality laws which were introduced under Labour and designed to prevent discrimination on the grounds of religion or sexuality. 

Roman Catholic adoption agencies have closed because they cannot reconcile the requirements under the new laws with their belief that children should not be placed with gay couples. 
